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TRURO HARBOUR 
NAVIGATION LIGHT 
Notice No. 15 of 2024 
 

 
 

Mariners are advised that the starboard 
hand navigation light marking the North of 
Ruan Pontoon is currently unserviceable. 
 
A replacement is being sourced and this 
notice is self-cancelling once fitted.  
 
 
 
 
 
Date 24/12/2024 

Chris Jones | Maritime Manager  
Cornwall Council | Maritime Section 

chris.jones@cornwall.gov.uk | harbouroffice@cornwall.gov.uk 
Tel: 01872 324216 
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